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Neuchatel, July 29, 2008

To whom it may concern
We have been in contact with Mr. Vuille of Acarsa, based in Neuchatel.

We have been exposed to his plans and interests. We can confirm that the underwater mission
aiming to identify and recover the Leigh-Smith ship can be of strong interest for testing CSEM
technological platform.

Such cooperation can take the form of a pilot project provided technical, legal and financial
modalities will be adequate defined.

Yours sincerely,

Yo

Georges Kotrotsios Mario E]-Khoury
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